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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the OAS Committee on Hemispheric Security and has the honor to attach the “United Nations Study on Disarmament and Nonproliferation Education.”


The Permanent Mission of Mexico requests that this Study kindly be distributed to the delegations of the member states for consideration and analysis pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 2109 (XXXV-O/05) of the OAS General Assembly, “Disarmament and Nonproliferation Education.”

The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Secretariat of the OAS Committee on Hemispheric Security renewed assurances of its highest consideration.


Washington, D.C., December 16, 2005
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